ARTICULO 123-90
10-46-T0=10-24-23
b MEXICO,LD.F.-

January 2, 1957

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
2818 So. Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado U.S.A

Dear Sir:

We acknowledge with thanks your letter of pec. 23, 1957
and we take great pleasure to inform you that your,reception
of our rzdio program is of our entirely satisfaction.

We particularly invite your attention to continue
listening the same program in the future, hoping you will
enjoy them.

Hundreds of names of interested listerers have been
writing to our station testifying their good opinion about
our radio program.

A friendly feeling is in our hearts for you, and
once more we thank you for your reception of our statiom.

Reception from 2:30 to 3:11
Very truly yours

CORPORACION MEXICaNA Di BADFUTT?ﬁA. DE C.V.

Jefé¢ de Prensa




